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To SWO Chiefs, Deputy Chiefs, Paramedics and MOHLTC Field 
Office 

From Dr. Matthew Davis, Regional Medical Director  

Susan Kriening, Regional Program Manager 

  

Subject Medical Director Announcements 

 

The Southwest Ontario Regional Base Hospital Program is pleased to announce that Dr. Lauren Leggatt is 
the successful candidate for the role of Medical Director of Education.  Dr. Leggatt is currently an Assistant 
Professor in the Division of Emergency Medicine at Western University.  After completing her 
undergraduate medical education at the Windsor Campus of the Schulich School of Medicine and 
Dentistry, she joined the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons Emergency Medicine Residency at the 
University of Western Ontario in 2012.  During her residency training, Dr. Leggatt completed an EMS and 
prehospital fellowship with SWORBHP in 2016 with a focus on Education and Research.  Dr. Leggatt has 
completed multiple research projects that have been presented locally, nationally and internationally at 
various Emergency Medicine and Prehospital Emergency Care Conferences.  Since her fellowship, Dr. 
Leggatt has remained active with our organization and Paramedic Services in our Region lending her 
expertise in medical education.  In the upcoming months, Dr. Leggatt will be moving to the Windsor Region 
and will begin working at Windsor Regional Hospital Emergency Department.  Dr. Leggatt will be a strong 
addition to our team and will be instrumental in the continuation in the development of excellent prehospital 
care in the Southwest Region. 
  
As we welcome Dr. Leggatt into her new role, I would like to thank Dr. Sean Doran who has held the 
position over the past year.  Dr. Doran will continue to act in his role as Local Medical Director of the 
Central Services. Dr. Doran will now also act as the Local Medical Director for Middlesex London 
Paramedic Services. He will continue to be the medical director for the paramedic programs at Fanshawe 
College and Lambton College.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Matthew Davis, MD, MSc, FRCPC 

Regional Medical Director – SWORBHP 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Susan Kriening, RN, BScN, MHS, ENC(C) 
Regional Program Manager – SWORBHP 
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